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Application number: 2020/93308

What is the application
for?:

Erection of an A1 foodstore with associated parking, servicing
areas and landsca

Address of the site or
building:

Former Spotted Cow Pub, New Hey Road, Huddersfield, HD3
4BU

Postcode:

User comments

Type of comment: A supporting comment

We would like to give our support in the planning application for Lidl at Salendine
Nook. There has been hundreds of new houses built in this area over the last few
years and these people need somewhere to shop. Apart from the Sainsbury's store
there is no other place to shop unless we go into town or the other side of town ie
Morrison's at Waterloo. Trying to park at Sainsbury's in the busy period is a nightmare
with not enough parking places and it becomes quite hazardous on Moor Hill Road
with an accident waiting to happen. A new Lidl store will take some pressure off this
problem. 
A new Lidl store will not afffect the Salendine shopping centres shops ie. the
chemist,dentist,charity shop,cafe,flower shops etc. The only place it is likely to affect is
Sainsbury's but they are a large enough company to withstand some competition. 
When the petition was submitted against the plans it was not a true reflection on the
amount of objections, I personally was asked at least half a dozen times to sign and
hundreds of students from Salendine Nook High School and New College we're asked
to sign as someone was constantly stood outside the store asking everyone to sign. 
Please do the right thing and give the residents of
Outlane,SalendineNook,Oakes,lindley the choice of where we shop locally.


